
PRESIDENT S MESSAGE 
Many thanks to Rod Kilcoyne, CGCS 
and Diablo Creek Golf Course for 
hosting our January meeting. 
A large turnout enjoyed 
a fine day. Remember to 
send in your reservations 
for the meeting as early 
a s possible. Unexpected 
showups make it much 
more difficult for the 
Superintendent to set up 
for food and golf. Show 
some consideration to 
the host Superintendent. 
Thanks to Jim Schmidt of 
J.W.S. Sales for taking 
time out to address our 
group on water filtration. 
The Golf Course Superin-
tendents of Northern 
California will be 
"hosting" a Junior Golf 
Tournament this year on July 28th, 
called the "Golf Course 

Superintendents Junior Two Ball 
Championship", and it will be a joint 
event. What we do need is a golf 

course. If you can volunteer your 
golf course from about 7:00AM 
to 1.00PM for the tournament 
please contact Corey Eastwood 
at (415)583-1997. This is our 
chance to support Junior Golf. 
The Annual Meeting will be 
held at Santa Clara Golf and 
Tennis on April 11th. If you 
are interested in running for 
office please contact the 
Nomination Chairman, Cliff 

f{j Wagoner, CGCS, or one of his 
^ committee persons - Mike 

ALLAN SCHLOTHAUER, CGCS 

Clark, CGCS, or Steve Carlton, 
CGCS. A slate of candidates 
will be listed in the March 
issue of "Thru The Green". 
Steve CArlton, CGCS, will be 

chairman of the auditing committee 
with Dean Gump and' 
CGCS. 

Garvale, 

ON THURSDAY, MARCH 24 th, LOU TONELLI AND LAKE MERCED CC 
WILL HOST OUR NEXT GENERAL MEETING. DETAILS IN THE NEXT 
"THRU THE GREEN" ISSUE. 


